March 2, 2015

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:15pm, with the
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull,
Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for February, 2015 were read and approved.
General Fund Report was $129,159.08.

Mr. Levey noted the approval by the Boonsboro Municipal Utilities Commission of the operation of the
generator for the Water Treatment Plant.

Mr. Levey noted that the BKRWB agreed that the operations agreement between Keedysville and
Boonsboro needs to be streamlined. He said that will be a major undertaking that the board will deal with in
the future.

Mr. Levey noted the water losses from breaks caused by the freezing temperatures that the system has been
experiencing.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25p.m.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



